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MINISTRY OF HEALTH DATA REVIEW MEETING 

Mr.David Ogera (Nurse in Charge-Kisii Eye Hospital) and Mrs. Abigael Omenta (Medical Records in charge- Kisii Eye 

Hospital) attended a data review meeting by the Ministry of Health held at Naivasha for two days 20th – 21st April. 

   
Mr.David Ogera (Nurse in Charge-Kisii Eye Hospital) presenting the hospital data 

 

UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS CHICAGO 

Dr. Katherine Joltikov from The University of Illinois in Chicago (USA) was at Kisii Eye Hospital for three weeks in 

April as a Global Ophthalmology Fellow. 

  
Dr. Katherine Joltikov examining a patient Dr. Katherine Joltikov receiving a gift from Dr. Patrick Ruhagaze 

(Ophthalmologist Kisii Eye Hospital) 

 



 
From Right: Dr. David Ngubo (Resident Ophthalmologist-RIIO), Dr. Patrick Ruhagaze (Ophthalmologist KEH), Mrs. Brenda Mwangi (Medical records KEH), Ms. Purity 

Nyakerario (Nurse KEH), Dr. Katherine Joltikov and her husband, Dr. Dan Kiage (Medical Director KEH) and Dr. Elie Nziyomaze (Resident Ophthalmologist-RIIO) at Kisii 

Eye Hospital  

   

 

 

 

RWANDA INTERNATIONAL INSTITUTE OF OPHTHALMOLOGY(RIIO) 

Dr. David Ngabo and Dr. Elie Nziyomaze, 4th year residents from the Rwanda International Institute of 

Ophthalmology begun their two months rotation at Kisii Eye Hospital in April. 

   
Dr. David Ngabo at Egetuki outreach Camp examining patients 



 
   Dr. Elie Nziyomaze examining a patient at the clinic 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                      
                      

 
               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Our Contacts 
Location: Kisii Town- Behind Kisii Primary School,  
Nyanchwa Area 
Postal Address: P.O.Box 1010 - 40200 Kisii  
Telephone: +254 58 20 31994, +254 727 807097 
info@innovationeyecentre.co.ke  
www.innovationeyecentre.co.ke 
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